
 

 

17th November 2017   

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Another busy week with anti bullying activities and Children in Need, the 

children enjoyed learning the Odd Sock song. If you want to hear it you can find 

it on the Anti Bullying Alliance website. 

 

Reception have begun to practice the Nativity play which we will be performing 

in the Church at 6.00pm on 12th December – more details nearer the time. Some 

children have a small speaking part and we will send their words home with them. 

Please do practice these with them.  

 

 
 

We are lucky to have a teaching student starting to work in Reception with us 

for four weeks starting on Monday. She is called Miss Lonsdale.  

 

Our sounds next week are ai and ee. Some words with these sounds in are – 

wait, hail, pain. Sail, tail, rain and see, feel, feet, meet, week, deep and keep.  

Our tricky words are: no, go, I, the, to, he, she, we, me, be, and was. 

 

Well done to Harlie who is racing through the online Bug Club books. She has 

read a lot! Don’t forget to look on the front of your child’s diary to find the log 

in details. It has really helped Harlie to make good progress. Please keep 

revising the sounds with your children so they become really confident. 

 

In number we are continuing to count 1-1, to recognise numbers to 10 and 20 and 

some beyond and we are beginning to look at 3D shapes – cone, cube, sphere, 

cuboid, cone and cylinder. Have a look around your house or when you go shopping 

for these shapes in the environment. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Mrs Hudson, Miss Ramsdin and Miss Downes   


